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ARIZONA STATE
U N I V E RSIT Y TEMPE, ARIZONA 85281

DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHOLOGY

602-965-4687

January 12, 1979

Dear Colleague:

As you probably have heard, Norman Latker has been terminated
as HEW Patent Counsel. His termination represents a dismal
chapter in a long and inglorious effort to have an effective
federal patent policy.

Please find enclosed a prepublication copy of a paper
outlining the recent history of events in HEW. Hopefully, this
material will be of help in your attempt to determine "where we
go from here."

If I can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Cordially,

Q) .~Barr~howi t z ,Ph. D.

BHL/ch

Enclosure


